No.G-11011/3/2011/Water
Government of India
Ministry of Drinking Water & Sanitation

Hokkh

8" Floor, Paryavaran Bhawan,
CGO Complex, Lodhi Road
- 100003

Dated December 12, 2012

To,

The Principal Secretaries
in charge of Rural Water Supply in all States:-

3

Sub: Verification of MDI information provided by the State;
Sir,

Please refer to this office letter (No.G-11011/3/2011/Water dated December 5, 2012) on
the above subject. M/s Mott MacDonald is beginning the field study to verify the documents
submitted to arrive at Management Devolution Index of the State. The Consultant will contact the
State Water Supply department head quarters for initial discussion and collection of documents.
They will plan the field visits in consultation with State officials. The time frame agreed by MDWS,
Government of India and the Consultant to submit the final report is 15% January, 2012.

2, It is urged that all relevant information be provided to the agency so that the MDI weightage
for your State is correctly arrived at.

Yours truly,

A~
Sujoy Mojumdar
Director - Water

Copy to
1. TD, NIC to host in the website
2. Chief Engineers of the State
3. Dr. Nabneeta Rudra, Project Manager, Mott MacDonald




